
November 26, 2017 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Sumard Oak BLVD 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket# 20270007 

To whom it may concern: 
If I owned a business that leaked hazardous material into the ground I would have to pay to clean it up. I 
could not bill the public for that. I would have to pay this myself. Therefore, I should not be expected to 
pay for FPL's cleaning ofthe cooling canals. FPL should not be able to pass this on to us. Please do not 
allow this to happen. 

Sincerely, 

J~t~VY\~~ 
Susan Manley 
13616 SW 117 LN 
Miami, FL 33186 
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